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Engineers...Working Wonders With Water®

November 9, 2018

Mr. Chris Mattingly, P.E.
City of Norman, Oklahoma
201 West Gray Street
Norman, OK 73609

Subject: 2018 Groundwater Wellfield Development
Project No. K-1819-44, Bid No. 1819-11
Review of Contract and Bonds

Dear Mr. Mattingly:

Carollo Engineers, Inc. has reviewed the Contract and Bonds submitted by Layne Christensen Company on
November 2, 2018, and has found them to be complete in accordance with the Contract Documents.

Enclosed with this letter are three originals of the signed Acceptance of Notice, Contract, Performance
Bond, Statutory Bond, Maintenance Bond, Power of Attorney, and Certificate of Insurance.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 405-840-7785 or 405-585-1051.

Sincerely,

CAROLLO ENGINEERS, INC.
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Rebecca L. Poole, P.E.
Project Manager
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Enclosures

cc:  Bryan Mitchell, P.E., SRB, Inc.
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